Giaoandethitienganh.info có rất nhiều tài liệu tiếng anh file word hay, chất lượng, mời bạn đăng ký tài khoản (chỉ 100k/ năm) để chủ động hoàn toàn việc tải tài liệu bất cứ lúc nào bạn cần!

<u>ĐỀ SỐ 18</u> FORM 2026	ĐỀ THI CUỐI KỲ I M	<b>IÔN TIẾNG ANH 8 (</b> Thời gian: 60 phút	GLOBAL SUCCESS	
Mouly the letter A. D. C. o	D on worse onesses shoot		hasa uu daulinad naut	
	or D on your answer sheet			
	ree in pronunciation in ea			
1. A. knock	_ /	<u> </u>	<del>_</del>	
•	B. <u>ch</u> icken			
	r D on your answer sheet t		t differs from the other	
	rimary stress in each of th		D 1.4	
3. A. costume	B. diverse			
·	B. pharmacy		_	
	or D on your answer shee	t to indicate the correct	answer to each of the	
following questions.	1 0 1 1:11			
5. Jane is making	cake for her birthday.			
A. a	B. an	C. the	D. (x)	
6. S'Tieng women must learn how to cloth before getting married.				
A. sew	B. knit	C. weave	D. make	
7. My plane at Manchester airport at 8 p.m tomorrow evening.				
	B. will land what we want to do while a mountain on one of the B. are climbing	days.	If the	
9. Most teenagers today ha	ave at least one social media	a for entertainm		
A. account			D. teenager	
A. focus	ol website to find the school  B. thank  I want to buy it. Do	C. deny	D. browse	
A. fancy	B. funny	C. crazy	D. noisy	
	usually do on Sundays?" - I			
A. I used to drive to work		B. I'm not doing anyt	_	
C. I usually sleep until noc	<mark>on</mark>	D. I'd be sleeping all	day.	
Read the following announcement and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each of the numbered blanks from 13 to 16.  ENJOY A DAY IN THE COUNTRYSIDE!				
Would you like to get away from the noise and (13) of the city? Come and spend a day in the				
peaceful countryside! You'll enjoy the fresh air and the beautiful, (14) landscapes. This is a				
	al farm, (15) fresh f			
	dly, (16) people and			

Giaoandethitienganh.info có rất nhiều tài liệu tiếng anh file word hay, chất lượng, mời bạn đăng ký tài khoản (chỉ 100k/ năm) để chủ động hoàn toàn việc tải tài liệu bất cứ lúc nào bạn cần!

unforgettable experience!

Giaoandethitienganh.info có rất nhiều tài liệu tiếng anh file word hay, chất lượng, mời bạn đăng ký tài khoản (chỉ 100k/ năm) để chủ động hoàn toàn việc tải tài liệu bất cứ lúc nào bạn cần!

13	A. low living costs	B. heavy traffic	C. faster pace of life	D. peaceful life
14	A. picturesque	B. electric	C. noisy	D. slow
15	A. collect	B. explore	C. donate	D. dry
16	A. remote	B. brave	C. urban	D. local

17. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to question

- A. So, I always feel grateful for what I eat everyday.
- B. My grandfather usually wakes up early every morning to plough the paddy fields.
- C. After finishing the field work, he often feels tired but happy.
- D. He says that activity helps him stay active and connected to the land.

A. B-D-C-A

B. A-B-D-C

C B-A-D-C

D. A-B-C-D

18. Choose the sentence that can end the conversation (in Question 17) most suitably.

- A. He once lost a shoe in the mud.
- B. He likes to drink tea before going to bed.
- C. I never visit him because it's too far.
- D. The rice from my grandpa's field tastes better too.

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each numbered blank from 19 to 24.

## A Traditional Ceremony in a Vietnamese Village

In some rural villages of	of Vietnam, people still	follow traditional cus	toms. One important event is the
village ceremony, which	h often (19)	_ at the communal ho	ouse. This is a place where people
meet, make plans, and	celebrate together.		
Before the ceremony, t	he villagers clean the a	rea and (20)	it with flowers, flags, and
colorful cloth. Everyon	e puts in effort to prepar	e food and special (21	) like steamed rice
and sweet cakes.			
During the event, the	elders (22)	_ the ancestors and	give thanks for peace and good
harvests. Some people v	wear traditional clothes a	nd (23)	to the sound of drums and flutes.
Children enjoy the fun,	and adults feel proud to	keep the old ways ali	ve.
The ceremony is not or	nly a celebration, but als	o a chance to (24)	younger people with
local culture and values	l.		
19. A. hands over	B. takes place	C. goes on	D. shows up
20. A. cover	B. dress	C. chase	D. raise
21. A. items	B. ornaments	C. squares	D. table manners
22. A. leave for	B. stay out	C. break with	D. worship
23. A. play	B. dance	C. ask	D. release
24. A. admire	B. mark	C. connect	D. keep

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that closest in meaning to the original sentence in each of the following questions.

Giaoandethitienganh.info có rất nhiều tài liệu tiếng anh file word hay, chất lượng, mời bạn đăng ký tài khoản (chỉ 100k/ năm) để chủ động hoàn toàn việc tải tài liệu bất cứ lúc nào bạn cần!

Giaoandethitienganh.info có rất nhiều tài liệu tiếng anh file word hay, chất lượng, mời bạn đăng ký tài khoản (chỉ 100k/ năm) để chủ đông hoàn toàn việc tải tài liêu bất cứ lúc nào ban cần!

**Question 25.** You shouldn't point at others while talking because it is impolite.

- A. It's better for you to point at others while talking although it is impolite.
- B. It isn't better for you to point at others while talking because it is impolite.
- C. You had better not point at others while talking because it is impolite.
- D. You don't need to point at others while talking because it is impolite.

**Question 26.** We must finish all the homework by Thursday to meet the deadline.

- A. We are obliged to finish all the homework on Thursday to meet the deadline.
- B. It is obligatory for us to finish all the homework before Thursday to meet the deadline.
- C. We have to complete almost all the homework by Thursday to meet the deadline.
- D. The deadline is Thursday so we need to finish almost all the homework then.

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that is made from the given cues in each of the following questions.

Question 27: Many / volunteer / activities / organize / help / community.

- A. Many volunteer activities are organized to help the community.
- B. Many volunteer activities is organized to help the community.
- C. Many volunteer activities organize to help the community.
- D. Many volunteer activities are organizing to help the community.

Question 28: The park / where / children / play / clean / every / day.

- A. The park where children play is cleaned every day.
- B. The park where children play are cleaned every day.
- C. The park where children play is cleaning every day.
- D. The park where children playing is cleaned every day.

Read the following sign or notice and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

Question 29: What does this sign indicate?



- A. No need to be cautious, the hill is not steep.
- B. Be cautious, the hill is steep.
- C. The hill is flat.
- D. The hill is closed to vehicles.

Question 30: What does this sign indicate?



- A. Stay on the left side.
- B. Keep to the right side.
- C. Right side is closed.
- D. Both sides are open.

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions from 31 to 36.

Hello! My name's Philip. I'm thirteen years old, and I live in England.

I want to talk about how my friends and I spend our free time. My best friends are Dave and Max. They are in the same class as me.

Teenagers often complain they're **bored** and have nothing to do. I can't understand them. I'm never bored.

Giaoandethitienganh.info có rất nhiều tài liệu tiếng anh file word hay, chất lượng, mời bạn đăng ký tài khoản (chỉ 100k/ năm) để chủ động hoàn toàn việc tải tài liệu bất cứ lúc nào bạn cần!

Giaoandethitienganh.info có rất nhiều tài liệu tiếng anh file word hay, chất lượng, mời bạn đăng ký tài khoản (chỉ 100k/ năm) để chủ động hoàn toàn việc tải tài liệu bất cứ lúc nào bạn cần!

If the weather is nice, we go for a walk, or we ride our bikes. We often play football, basketball in the park and when it is rainy, we go to the sports centre. Here we usually play table tennis or go swimming. If you play a musical instrument, it's a good fun! I play the guitar and practice a lot.

At home, I usually listen to music or read magazines and books. Of course, like other teenagers, I often go on the Internet or play computer games - but not always! It's a pity that many teenagers live their lives on several public **sites** like Facebook or Twitter! They had better make real friends!

In the evenings, I sometimes watch TV. I often invite my friends over for dinner or a teacup and play chess or cards. At the weekend we go hiking, fishing or sometimes we go to the cinema. We like comedies.

- 31. Why does Philip think some teenagers should make real friends instead of spending too much time on public sites?
- A. Because public sites are more interesting than real life.
- B. Because he doesn't know how to use social media.
- C. Because he believes real friendships are more valuable.
- D. Because his friends don't have phones.
- 32. What do Philip and his friends do when the weather is bad?
- A. They ride their bikes around town.
- B. They go to the sports centre to play sport
- C. They always stay at home and watch TV.
- D. They play football in the rain.
- 33. Which musical instrument does Philip play?
- A. The chess B. The magazines C. The violin D. The guitar
- 34. The word "sites" in the passage is CLOSEST in meaning to:
- A. shops B. places C. friends D. photos
- 35. The word "bored" in the passage is OPPOSITE in meaning to:
- A. angry B. tired C. excited D. sick
- 36. Which of the following statements is NOT TRUE according to the passage?
- A. Philip plays computer games all the time.
- B. Philip and his friends sometimes go to the cinema.
- C. Philip often plays cards or chess with friends in the evening.
- D. Philip thinks playing a musical instrument is fun

B. to chase away bad luck

Four phrases/ sentences have been removed from the banthpaper. From a fachthe splints, mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the their and the storest fits each of the numbered blanks from 37 to 40.

Tet is the most important holiday in Viet Nam.	$37 \rightarrow \dots$ B $38 \rightarrow \dots$ C			
and decorate the house with ornamenta	al trees and blooming flowers. It's a custom (38)			
People believe that this will help the Kitchen Gods travel to heaven. On New				
Year's Eve, families prepare (39) to s	show respect and pray for happiness. Tet is also			
a time for a (40)				
A. family reunion and family bonding.				

Giaoandethitienganh.info có rất nhiều tài liệu tiếng anh file word hay, chất lượng, mời bạn đăng ký tài khoản (chỉ 100k/ năm) để chủ động hoàn toàn việc tải tài liệu bất cứ lúc nào bạn cần!

